CLUB DE KARATE HULL OUEST INCORPORE

P.O. BOX 56, CHELSEA, QUE., JOX 1NO

April 28, 1988

Mrs. Cathrin Crawford, President, Cascades Club Inc., Box 95, Wakefield, Quebec JOX 1N0

Subject: Rental Fees, Cascades Club,

Session 1 & Session 2

Dear Mrs. Crawford,

Thank you for your letter of April 15, 1988. Enclosed as agreed is a cheque in the amount of \$416.00 covering rental fees for the two sessions ending in July 1988.

As I promised you earlier I will follow up with Mr. Seguin as to what type of grants (if any) are available to organizations such as ours, and how we may apply for them. I will discuss this matter with you later, when I have more information.

As well, since the month of May is the first anniversary of our club, I would like to extend an invitation to you and your members to attend our celebration. I have taken the liberty of enclosing one of our flyers.

Yours truly,

. Weiske, Treasurer,

West Hull Karate Club Inc.

Attach.